
At the time the study was designed (2007), it was formally discussed in our regular Research 

Meeting at The Royal London Hospital (London UK) and the consensus was that ethical approval 

was not necessary because it was observational and non-interventional. As a consequence, it is 

impossible to provide you any written documents from the institutional review board. This topic is 

clearly discussed in the title page and in the methods section of the manuscript. 
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